
 

 

 
 
 

 
28th March 2024 

A warm welcome to our school 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

We would like to inform you of the dates for transition opportunities for your son/daughter to visit Pendle 
Community High School. 

Transition will take place on Wednesdays and Fridays. We advise parents to liaise with their child’s primary school 
around the management and support available from school during these visits. Pendle Transition day is on a 
Thursday and your child will spend the whole day at Pendle Community High School. 

 Friday 26th April 1.15-2.45pm (alongside parent/carer coffee afternoon) 

 Wednesday 8th May 1.15pm - 2.45pm 

 Friday 17th May 10.00am - 11.30am 

 Wednesday 12th June 1.15pm - 2.45pm 

 Thursday 20th June PENDLE TRANSITION DAY 

 Wednesday 3rd July 1.15pm - 2.45pm 

There will also be three events for parents where you can ask any questions, meet the school nurse and family liaison 
officer and complete paperwork etc. These events will have the same format and parents only need to attend one 
should they wish to. 

 Friday 26th April Coffee afternoon 1.15-2.45pm 

 Wed 22nd May Coffee morning 10.00am - 11.30am 

 Tuesday 18th June Coffee evening 4.00pm - 5.30pm 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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